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For Date: 11/28/2022  -  Monday  
 
            Time Call Reason Action   
 
                0031 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0041 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 80BRADLEY] BRADLEY FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
 
                0052 FIRE, OTHER Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WILDWOOD RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reports smoke detectors keep sounding and  
shutting off. unknown cause, no smoke or fire present. 
 

         Narrative:     
e14/ l1 respond. faulty detector, homeowner advised.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-917-IN 
 
                0328 FIRE, MUTUAL AID Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [MAY] MASON ST 
         Narrative:     

maynard request ambulance. 
 

         Narrative:     
res17 responds.  
 

         Narrative:     
res17 transport to emerson.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-918-IN 
 
                0609 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                0652 BURGLARY (B & E) PAST REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting his work van was broken into over the  
weekend and all the contents taken. S7 responding.  S7  
advised party and will file a report.  
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-207-OF 
 
                0753 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0910 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                1041 911 ABANDONED/ERROR No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Accidental 911 call by the Council on aging.   
 

 
                1132 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1429 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

Lifeline requesting dispatch for alert. Police and Fire  
responding.  R17 reporting accidental activation  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-919-IN 
 
                1451 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    MARLBORO RD 



         Narrative:     
Caller reporting a loose dog. Boxboro PD notified at 1450   
 

 
                1510 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HILLCREST AVE 
 Refer To Citation:    697524AB 
 
                1525 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 511GREATRD] POMPOSITTICUT FIRE AND COMMUNITY BUILDING - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    697543AB 
 
                1541 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 
 
                1542 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    697560AB 
 
                1543 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GARNER RD + HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

stop sign enforcement 
 

 
                1554 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1613 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + DEVINCENT WAY 
 Refer To Citation:    697619AB 
 
                1630 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + BRADLEY LN 
 Refer To Citation:    697642AB 
 
                1720 DISABLED MV GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a DMV. S10 checked the area GOA.  
 

 
                1859 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2041 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    NEIGHBORHOOD - CIRCUIT DR 
 
                2051 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                2052 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
 
                2105 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 511GREATRD] POMPOSITTICUT FIRE AND COMMUNITY BUILDING - GREAT RD 
 
                2340 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 360GREAT] CENTER INTERSECTION - GREAT RD 
 
 
For Date: 11/29/2022  -  Tuesday  
 
                0003 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0032 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0039 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0042 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 180TAYLOR] MARBLE HILL - TAYLOR RD 
 
                0604 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD + FARM RD 



 
                0903 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                0932 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0936 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                0950 ANIMAL GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports a white dog running around south acton road  
in the area of the conservation trails. 
 

         Narrative:     
s7 checked area with negative findings. goa.  
 

 
                1001 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1048 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                1110 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1300 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHITMAN ST 
         Narrative:     

walk in reports fraud. 
 

         Narrative:     
s6 spoke with party who just had questions regarding  
identity fraud. questions were answered.  
 

 
                1611 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + GREAT RD 
 
                1613 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + BRADLEY LN 
 
                1622 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1624 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 156GREAT] STOW HOUSE OF PIZZA - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    699150AB 
 
                1641 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + BRADLEY LN 
 Refer To Citation:    699176AB 
 
                1641 SEX OFFENSES Services Rendered   
          Location:    [SOM] UNKNOWN 
         Narrative:     

Calling party wanted to inquire about how to report a crime  
that occured several years ago within a different  
jurisdiction (Sommerville). Party was assisted and advised.  
 
 

 
                1657 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

Calling party reports she found dog. Dog License was given  
and owner address was found. Calling party reports she has  
dog in car and was going to drop it off to owner.  
 
S11 notified to meet the calling party at the owners address  
to assist with drop off. 
 

         Narrative:     
s11 dropped off dog with the calling party succesfully  



 
 
                1704 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HILLCREST AVE 
 
                1721 Patrol Initiated Area Check Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1731 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1740 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                1746 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS False Alarm   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 
         Narrative:     

Stow fire department reporting that they would like to be  
dispatched to 119 Packard road for the report of a fire  
alarm going off, no smoke or fire.  
 
engine 14 responding  
s11 responding 
 

         Narrative:     
L4 has command 
 

         Narrative:     
Faulty CO Detector found on the second floor. L4&14  
available, remaining on scene to inspect detector and assist  
home owner. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-920-IN 
 
                1937 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                2111 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    ORCHARD DR + GREAT RD 
 
                2120 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] TOWN FOREST- GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND - BRADLEY LN 
 
                2124 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 511GREATRD] POMPOSITTICUT FIRE AND COMMUNITY BUILDING - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Fire Department Called stating there was a medical situation  
occuring at the fire department. Request no tone  
S4 Notified and responding.  
 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-921-IN 
 
 
For Date: 11/30/2022  -  Wednesday  
 
                0112 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                0116 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                0256 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0540 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                0758 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0820 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + CRESCENT ST 
 
                0822 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + CRESCENT ST 
         Narrative:     



ma pc 1ltm18 
 

 
                0833 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 368GREAT] CONCORD COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                1025 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + DEERFIELD LN 
 
                1108 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

IMC down, checked earlier 
 

 
                1153 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S7 on court at the station 
 

 
                1157 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

FD reports call from Stow Orthodontics about material in a  
dumpster 
 

         Narrative:     
no fire hazard at this time. fd advised property manager.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-922-IN 
 
                1219 ASSIST CITIZEN REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    WALCOTT ST 
         Narrative:     

caller reports a neighbor has been throwing trash in his  
yard. s7 responds. report.  
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-208-OF 
 
                1327 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

caller request assistance wiith m/v lockout. 
 

 
                1348 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller request ambulance for her husband choking.  
 

         Narrative:     
S6/S1/S7/RES17/ALS4/E14/C20 RESPOND.  
 

         Narrative:     
res17/als4 transport to lahey s/m 0.0 at 14:26 e/m 21.7 at  
14:55.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-923-IN 
 
                1352 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DEERFIELD LN 
         Narrative:     

caller reports suspicious female in her driveway. prior to  
call termination she advised it may be her neighbor. 
 

         Narrative:     
s7 responds, confirmed female in the driveway was the  
neighbor.  
 

 
                1544 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 
                1554 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
 



                1650 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1730 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1731 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1734 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                1738 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1753 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1818 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 90] VILLAGES OF STOW - GREAT RD 
 
                1945 POLE/TREE/WIRE DOWN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reports large tree across roadway 
 

         Narrative:     
e14/e19/s8/s3 respond. tree removed from roadway.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-924-IN 
 
                2009 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

lifeline alert with no response. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-925-IN 
 
                2050 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    TOWN CENTER PARK - GREAT RD 
 
                2353 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
 
 
For Date: 12/01/2022  -  Thursday  
 
                0407 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                0858 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                0920 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 68] SAINT ISIDORES CHURCH - GREAT RD 
 
                0945 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1010 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    KERRINGTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in reports fradulent bank activity. S6 spoke with and  
advised party. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-210-OF 
 
                1037 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller texted 911 with obscure message. S2 and S6 responded.  
 

         Narrative:     
Party spoken to and advised. 
 

 
                1100 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   



  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in reports he found a cell phone in the conservation  
area. Phone was locked. Unable to determine owner. 
 

 
                1340 SERVE SUMMONS/ NOTICE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CORTLAND DR 
         Narrative:     

S6 attempted to serve RMV notice. 
 

         Narrative:     
S6 reports unable to serve. 
 

 
                1411 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S2 and S6 assisted with SOR. 
 

 
                1413 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD + DELANEY RD 
         Narrative:     

S6 assisted HLP with Tree on wire. 
 

 
                1413 POLE/TREE/WIRE DOWN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + POMPOSITTICUT ST 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports low hanging wire near the cemetary. S2  
responded and checked area. 
 

         Narrative:     
S2 reports hanging wire secured to pole #19. 
 

 
                1501 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Assisting walk in party with information about an ongoing  
neighbor dispute. S11 advised party.  
 

 
                1557 WELL BEING CHECK Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GARNER RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller requesting a wellbeing check on a Coworker. S11  
responding.   
 

         Narrative:     
Party is not home at this time.  
 

 
                1608 POLE/TREE/WIRE DOWN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Multiple callers reporting a tree down in the roadway. FD  
responding.    
 

         Narrative:     
HLP on scene and roadway blocked off.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-926-IN 
 
                1622 LOCKOUT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GROVE HILL RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller requesting assistance with a residential lock out.  
Police and FD responding. Access gained.     
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-927-IN 
 
                1809 SERVE SUMMONS/ NOTICE SUMMONS SERVED   
  Location/Address:    CORTLAND DR 
 
                2305 FIRE, OTHER False Alarm   



  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

box alarm for stow shopping plaza, sprinkler water flow.  
e14/c1/s4/s9 respond.  
 

         Narrative:     
unknown cause for the alarm. property manager was notified.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-928-IN 
 
                2331 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD + CRESCENT ST 
 
 
For Date: 12/02/2022  -  Friday  
 
                0018 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 77] FLAGG HILL CONSERVATION LAND - WEST ACTON RD 
 
                0026 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0201 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

prisoner evaluation. 
 

         Narrative:     
res17 transport to emerson s/m 0.0 at 2:18  
 

         Narrative:     
res17 e/m at emerson 7.2 at 2:31 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-929-IN 
 
                1108 POLE/TREE/WIRE DOWN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + POMPOSITTICUT ST 
         Narrative:     

S2 reports another low hanging wire around pole #19.  S2  
reports cable wire and not a hazard. 
 

 
                1200 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S10 assisted party with  fingerprints. 
 

 
                1223 SERVE SUMMONS/ NOTICE SUMMONS SERVED   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

S6 attempted to serve RO. 
 

         Narrative:     
S6 reports paperwork served in hand. 
 

 
                1322 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports his Redmax backpack blower was stolen off his  
trailer.  S10 notified. S21 advised caller.  Officer will  
call party back for follow-up investigation. 
 

 
                1422 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
         Narrative:     

Party reports stolen tractor. See report. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-212-OF 
 
                1429 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1451 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 



       Refer To Incident:    22-214-OF 
 
                1637 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk in party requesting to speak with an officer about  
stolen money form her bank. S11 advised party and will file  
a report.   
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-213-OF 
 
                2348 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
 
For Date: 12/03/2022  -  Saturday  
 
                0050 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0212 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                0937 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD + GREAT RD 
 
                1114 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1144 POLE/TREE/WIRE DOWN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

Party reports tree limb on wires. HLP was notified. 
 

 
                1445 LOCKOUT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

12/03/2022 1446 Motor vehicle lock out. 
12/03/2022 1547 Entry gained. 
 

 
                1447 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

12/03/2022 1449 Party into station to speak with an officer  
about obtaining a restraining order. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    22-215-OF 
 
                1638 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    WALCOTT ST 
         Narrative:     

12/03/2022 1638 Caller reporting an allergic reaction to  
cashews. Police and fire responding. 
12/03/2022 1701 Transporting to Emerson 0 
12/03/2022 1724 Off 11.6 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-930-IN 
 
                1738 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [BOL] BY BOLTON SPRINGS FARM - MAIN ST 
         Narrative:     

12/03/2022 1739 Party reports having a deer hit the side of  
her car in Bolton. Information taken and will be relayed to  
Bolton. 
 

 
                1855 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1857 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                1905 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
 



                1908 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] TOWN FOREST- GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND - BRADLEY LN 
 
                1912 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    ASSABET WILDLIFE REFUGE - WHITE POND RD 
 
                1916 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 80BRADLEY] BRADLEY FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
 
                2138 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                2146 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
 
                2157 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

12/03/2022 2158 Office of the Chief Medical Examiner  
requesting information about a case involving a Stow  
resident. No information found and relayed to calling party. 
 

 
                2340 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
 
For Date: 12/04/2022  -  Sunday  
 
                0049 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0055 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0104 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0515 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 
                1023 LOCKOUT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 511GREATRD] POMPOSITTICUT FIRE AND COMMUNITY BUILDING - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S8 assisted with lockout. 
 

 
                1205 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1254 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 
 
                1335 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1638 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    705505AB 
 
                1645 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1652 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1656 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1658 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    THICKET CIR 
         Narrative:     

12/04/2022 1700 Caller reporting her husband has fallen and  
can't get up. 
12/04/2022 1740 Transporting 0. 
12/04/2022 1803 Off 11.6. 
 



      Refer To Fire Case:    22-931-IN 
 
                1723 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
 
                1731 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1859 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

12/04/2022 1900 Life Alert reports an elderly female has  
fallen and can't get up. 
12/04/2022 1917 Refusal obtained. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-932-IN 
 
                1929 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] TOWN FOREST- GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND - BRADLEY LN 
 
                1941 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

12/04/2022 1942 Caller requesting the ACO to remove a  
possibly dead opossum. Party advised the ACO does not remove  
deceased or living animals from private property, it is up  
to the home owner to dispose of the carcus. Calling party  
stated the opossum just moved, party advised opossum are  
known to play dead or as its known playing opossum. Party  
advised to monitor the opossum and give it time to move off  
on its own and call back if its still there. 
 

 
                2145 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    FAXON DR 
         Narrative:     

12/04/2022 2146 Caller reporting a man knocked on thier door  
stating he was a delivery person for a local pharmacy. The  
residents didn't order anything and asked him to leave. The  
party did leave.  
12/04/2022 2147 Officer in the area checked, vehicle was  
gone on arrival. 
 

 
                2148 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Investigated   
  Location/Address:    WEST VIEW LANE 
         Narrative:     

12/04/2022 2148 Fire Department requesting dispatch to  
location for alarms sounding. No smoke or fire observed. 
12/04/2022 2207 Faulty detector in bedroom located, system  
reset and home owner advised. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-933-IN 
 
                2249 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    GROVE HILL RD 
         Narrative:     

Report of party with elevated BP. S5, S9, R17 and ALS3  
responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 cancelled ALS3. 
 

         Narrative:     
L4 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 transported patient BLS to Emerson. S/m 0.0 E/m 7.7 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    22-934-IN 
 
                2356 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
 
 



 


